
4040

DYLAN O’NEIL

AHS POLICY: HIGH-ALERT MEDICATIONS

AHS implemented the high alert 
medication policy (2017) in order to 
ensure the safety and minimize the 
potential for medication related errors 
involving high-alert medications. The 
policy must meet the requirements set 
by the Accreditation Canada Required 
Organizational Practices board and 
pre-existing safety standards that may 
influence the policy. 

This poster focuses on AHS’s High Alert 
medications policy and how it relates to 
Alberta’s population health.
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